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In September, we inaugurated the USU Festival of Creativity to celebrate the creativity, and 

artistic impression of our members. It was heartening to see the enthusiasm of our 

participating Clubs and Societies. I am looking forward to later iterations of the festival to 

continue celebrating the immense talents of our members. Thank you particularly to our 

USU Student Programs and Marketing teams for making the event so successful.  

 

 

As we draw closer to the Voice Referendum, the USU hosted its last Speaker Series for the 

year with Professor Rick Macourt to shed light on Indigenous advocacy and how our 

members can get involved.  

 

The Board’s focus has been ensuring that student voices and concerns are permeating 

through all our work and in our interactions with the University. We will continue our 

advocacy in ensuring the future and sustainability of FoodHub and create strategies to 

ensure the cost of living crises is mitigated for our members.  

 

If you have any questions, concerns or feedback please do not hesitate to reach out to me on 

president@usu.edu.au.  

 

 

 

 

 

  
Naz Sharifi    

   

President  
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